From: I
To: SADEP

Subject: Equinor Sheringham Shoal
Date: 20 June 2023 14:48:38
Dear Sir/Madam,

I wanted to let you know that the traffic regarding Hornsea 3 has been horrendous. The
large aggregate lorries and plant lorries have been driving through the village at excessive
speeds and insist on squeezing through the tightest of spaces. Outside my property, they
have disregarded my boundary and continue to damage the cobbling I have near my gate. |
have resorted to placing some flint stones on my boundary to avoid further damage. This
has not deterred them.

Given this disregard, I wanted to ensure this is a matter that will be considered when
deciding on the Sheringham Shoal extension. Given the extensive preparation for Hornsea
3, I would ask that the inspectorate consider guiding Equinor to using Hornsea 3 routing
and avoid even more disruption, upheaval and proximity to housing.

kindest regards,

Yvonne





